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Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln

counties

1 message
Sat, Nov 19, 2011 at 7:26 AM

Pamela Ertel <perteli@aocl.com>
Reply-To: Pamela Ertel <pertei@aol.com>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 19, 2011

State Engineer Jason King
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King,
We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50

billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over

a huge area. )
Zore
Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering = =
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this o — |
project. o E_“_:i o
t
We can't play with our water this way. It is where it is for a reason. ¥y
We may not understand all the ramifications nor impact of such a huge L
project until it is too late. Please DO NOT ALLOW this to happen. o
CE Y
Sincerely, v -
-',.“" -~

Pamela Ertel
882 Longleaf PI
Minden, NV 88423-4610

(775) 783-1155
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